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Greetings,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Feb/March 2025 

Big shout out to Waterberg Academy for bringing the 11 & 12th grade learners to help our children in 
the garden and play, sing and hang out with them!!   Thank you for investing your time and efforts with 
us!  Come back soon!! 

February and March birthdays. Lebo (5), Siem (8), 
Ito (8), Sarah (12) and Mahlatse (13). Cakes provided by Kaingo and presented by chef Johannes.  

Currently New Road Missions is at The Fold with one of the board members and his extended family. 
They are having a very productive trip. Unfortunately the internet is not strong enough to send 
pictures of all they are doing. We will be able to post those pictures on the next newsletter. 

New Road Missions 
Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org

http://www.thefold-sa.org
mailto:jim.walter@newroadmissions.org
http://www.newroadmissions.org


We look forward to the future and pray for the children who’ll be helped. If you’d like to volunteer at 
The Fold, please contact Jim Walter. His contact information is listed at the bottom of the first page of 
this newsletter. Groups are especially encouraged to come, there are lots of projects in the works, 
and help is needed. If you’d like to make a donation you can use this link: https:// 
newroadmissions.org/give 

Blessings, 
Paul and Micky Prince
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